Mr T Mamak (Headteacher) Tel: 01568 616919



Hereford Road Leominster Herefordshire HR6 8JU

Email: admin@lps.hereford.sch.uk www.leominsterprimaryschool.co.uk

12th March 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

On <u>Tuesday 27th March</u>, Year 4 pupils will be going to the Priory for an Easter Experience. The children will leave school @ 9.15am and will return to school just before lunch time.

The children will be walking to the Priory so please could you ensure your child has a waterproof coat and a drink. If your child is asthmatic then they will also require their inhaler.

Yours sincerely

Miss Cartwright

Assistant Head

(Years 3 and 4)

